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 This year marks 70 years of P/Rs at NC State University! To celebrate this milestone, 
a book has been written to assist in fundraising for the Congleton-Etheridge Memorial 
Scholarship. This one-of-a-kind cookbook/history book titled Tidbits has been created just 
for you. 

 Your copy of Tidbits will arrive in the mail very soon—most likely before the middle 
of the month. I’m honored to extend to you my personal thanks for all you’ve done, and will 
continue doing, to ensure the future success of L-4 and the alumni association we hold so 
dear.  

 Last year, not one, but two scholarships were presented to deserving L-4 members. 
To repeat this wonderful financial support, presenting a copy of Tidbits to you is the board 
of directors’ way of saying thank you for your years of loyal support.  

 Our dues amount for 2024 has remained unchanged. Upon receipt of your annual 
dues letter, I urge you to pay your dues and consider a donation to the Congleton-Etheridge 
Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

 Alumni often express to me the great privilege it is to further General Pershing’s 
vision. By supporting the needs of its outstanding young members, your legacy to L-4 is 
continued through the P/Rs that love the company as you do. 

Fraternally, 

      Joe 
             Joe Harris 
                        President 

PS—If you haven’t received your copy of Tidbits by the end of October, your updated street 
address is needed. Please send it to me via email. jharris1781@gmail.com
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